
Annual Letter of Notification

August 22, 2023

The Detroit Waldorf School has an asbestos management plan prepared and available for
inspection Monday through Friday during normal operating hours.

In March of 2021, an accredited inspector from the Michigan Environmental Safety Training
(MEST) performed an AHERA Three Year Re-inspection of asbestos for Detroit Waldorf
School. Additionally, bi-annual certified asbestos inspections take place at Detroit Waldorf
School each year.

Robert Wells, DWS Facilities Manager, is our designated contact person for asbestos information
and inspection results.

Signed,
Benjamin Linstrom, Administrative Chair
Helmut Robison, Facilities Manager
Robert Wells, Facilities Manager


